
Important Notice- Please Read Before Entering 
In order to protect Patients and Staff from the COVID-19 

(Coronavirus) threat: 

 

 PLEASE do not enter the office if you are experiencing any of the 

following symptoms: Fever, Cough, Shortness of Breath  

 

OR  
 

if you have recently returned from a Cruise, International Travel 

or have any reason to believe you might have been exposed to 

COVID -19. Please call 941-365-0433 to notify us. 

 

 

Upon entering the office please do the following: 

1. Mandatory Mask upon entering 

2. Please sanitize your hands  

3. Keep as much distance as possible from other 

patients.  

4. Please have no more than 1 person accompany you 

to your appointment. Additional family/ friends 

etc. need to wait outside. 

 

We are doing our part to keep our patients and staff safe by increased 

sanitation of surfaces and frequent hand washing/ sanitizing. 
 


